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Background Screening Status Report 
 
The account with Verified Volunteers is set-up and is now working.  
 
Eugene Vicknair, Steve Habeck and I have been able to log-in to the system in the past 
month.  
 
I started testing the system, and I was the first to try out how the system worked. I learned 
several things as I got used to the way the dashboard works and how Verified Volunteers 
processes the backgrounds.  
 
I then started to use the system as intended and asked Paul Finnegan to be the first to test 
the entire system from start to finish. It work and was very fast at returning results and 
moving the volunteer into the accepted list of volunteers.  
 
The next two volunteers were Matt Elems and Eugene Vicknair.  
 
I can say that this process was much better than I expected, with a very fast turnaround.  
 
There will be an article in the next issue of the Trainsheet (# 179) that explains to the 
membership about the background screening and referring them to the Background Policy.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
kcochran@wplives.org 
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